
 
 

RMHA Vulnerable Sector Check Policy 
 
All volunteers of legal age (18) must provide a "Vulnerable Sector Check" every three years. It is 
the responsibility of the volunteer to reach out to the Vice President at  
vice.president@renfrewminorhockey.ca and obtain a volunteer letter. Once the letter is filled 
out with the proper information, follow the OPP link to complete. 
 
All correspondence with the Ontario Provincial Police is confidential. Any documentation 
provided by the Ontario Provincial Police is confidential and will reside solely with the RMHA 
Risk Management Director, Registrar and within your profile in HCR. 
 
HEO has implemented a centralized Vulnerable Sector Check process. All new and returning 
volunteers must complete the steps outlined at the following link - Vulnerable Sector Check | 
Hockey Eastern Ontario.  

• Returning volunteers are required to complete the online declaration through the 
Ontario Screen Submission Portal.  

• New Volunteers are required to submit a copy of their recent Vulnerable Sector Check 
through the Ontario Screen Submission Portal. 
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